
Offshore travel information for travellers to Aker BP's installations 

As of 25 September 2021, Norway’s pandemic management has entered a new phase, "Normal 
workdays with heightened preparedness". The Norwegian population over age 18 has also had the 
opportunity to be vaccinated. 
This satisfies Aker BP's criteria for moving to the next stage of our normalisation plan. 
 
The Offshore Travel Instructions will therefore be discontinued as of Monday, 4 October 2021. This 
also means that pre-flight talks with the nurse and mandatory Covid-19 testing for everyone will be 
discontinued. 
 
This memo is intended to provide information to those travelling offshore to Aker BP’s installations 
from 4 October 2021. 
 
Travel from abroad and mandatory quarantine 
Up-to-date information on which countries are subject to mandatory quarantine and the rules that 
apply in this context can be found by following this link to the Norwegian Institute of Public Health's 
(FHI's) overview. 
 
Health-related questions 
Aker BP has established an advisory service to answer health-related questions in connection with 
travelling to Aker BP's facilities. The questions will be answered by nurses and physicians. The service 
can be contacted via e-mail utreise@akerbp.com. 
 

Travellers who are in quarantine, or have symptoms of respiratory infection 
If you are in quarantine, have symptoms of respiratory infection, or have an unclarified 
infection situation yourself or in your household, we ask that you contact the offshore travel 
nurse well before your scheduled departure. 
 
Personnel who are cleared by the nurse to travel offshore shortly after having a respiratory 
infection must be tested for Covid-19 (and the flu) prior to departure. This can be done using 
municipal services where you live, using private services or at Clarion Air, Sola. 
 
Travellers or households that have recently had a Covid-19 infection 
If you or a member of your household have had a Covid-19 infection in the last 14 days, you 

must contact the offshore travel nurse well before your scheduled departure. 

Hotel 
Travellers with a need for hotel accommodations prior to offshore travel can use the hotel of their 
choice, but Clarion Air will remain available to Aker BP's travellers. Accommodations can be booked 
in the ordinary manner. 
 
Travellers subject to mandatory entry quarantine at a quarantine hotel can choose to spend this time 
at the municipal quarantine hotel or at Clarion Air, Sola.  
 
Heliport and helicopter 
Report at the heliport no earlier than two hours before departure. 
 
Information will be posted at the heliport regarding relevant requirements for the use of face masks 
at the heliport and during flights. The same requirements will apply for flights both to and from the 
facilities. Face masks will be distributed at the entrance to the heliport as long as this is a 
requirement. 

https://www.fhi.no/nettpub/coronavirus/befolkningen/reiserad-knyttet-til-nytt-koronavirus-coronavirus/?term=&h=1#kart-over-roede-mrkerde-og-grnne-landomraader-i-europa
mailto:utreise@akerbp.com


 
Offshore 
Be aware that Aker BP practices somewhat stricter infection control measures offshore than the 
broader society on land. Pay careful attention to the rules in force on the installation you are posted 
on. 
 
Remember that good hygiene and distance when this is possible will help prevent all types of 
airborne infections. 


